
Anytime. Anywhere.Your Classroom
Hafa Adai,
The Center for Online Learning is open during Fañomnåkan Break.  We will be welcoming
faculty to come in person or login for Moodle professional development.

Whether you are a new Moodle-er or you have been Moodle-ing for years, the COLL team
looks forward to offering you some best-practice tips and tricks.

Each of the above trainings will provide around 20 minutes of instruction and demonstration followed
by a robust "working session" to assist participants with their online course design and Moodle skill
building.  
To join these sessions, log into Moodle, proceed to the Faculty Corner, and click on the Fañomnåkan
Break - OL Training link.
We look forward to seeing you at the Center for Online Learning (House #6 Dean's Circle) or online. 

MON 3/17: Warm Welcome
Cultivate a supportive and chatty community of online learners.

TUES 3/18: VoiceThread
Build engaging asynchronous, multi-media lectures and discussions.

WED 3/19: H5P
Develop activities to enhance retention and gamify assessment: flashcards, interactive
maps, crosswords, and more.

THUR 3/20: BigBlueButton
Like Zoom, but better for low-bandwidth situations and recording reusability.

FRI 3/21: Moodle Makeover
Improve the aesthetics, ease of navigation, and student completion rates.

moodlehelp@triton.uog.edu

671-735-2620/21

During the Fañomnåkan Break, you are invited to the Center for Online
Learning for support, Q&A, and snacks (no appointment needed).  

You are also invited to login for 12-1pm “brown bag” lunch sessions:

tel:16717352620

